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After more than three years of delays, studies and public consultations, the Canada Consumer
Product Safety Act came into force on June 20, 2011. The Act imposes new obligations on
manufacturers, importers and sellers of consumer products and grants significant powers to Health
Canada. It will impact this critical sector of our economy.
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